
SAFETY GUIDELINES FOR COVID-19
The Peckville and Moscow studios will open for the 21-22 season on Oct. 2 and Oct. 4, 
respectively.  Please check our Covid policies for this season.

 Students will enter front or usual doors. (Peckville studio will NOT use opposite 
side of building, but will return to standard rooms.)  Sanitizing stations will be in 
place for all who enter.

 Students up to the age of 9 years may have ONE healthy adult accompany them.  
However, we kindly ask those who can, to leave the waiting rooms during class.  
It is impossible to maintain safe distancing in the waiting areas.

 Students 10 years and up should attend class with no parental accompaniment.
 Students will NOT USE THE SAME EXIT AS ENTRANCE.  Peckville will exit 

at the BACK of the building.  Main floor students from the Moscow studio will 
exit from THE OPPOSITE SIDE  of the building, and downstairs students will 
exit from the ENTRANCE door. 

 Please do not enter the building earlier than 10 minutes before class.
 The school will maintain a strict sanitizing policy of all studios.  
 If your dancer has any covid symptoms….or is generally not well, please DO 

NOT attend class.  Please remind young students to cough or sneeze into their 
elbow and to wash and sanitize their hands.  Sanitizer will be available in all 
rooms.

 If a student has been exposed or has Covid-19, please inform us and follow the 
CDC quarantine guidelines.  We will follow up with safety measures.

 You can drop off payments at the studio or you can mail payments to 4168 
Hamlin Hwy., Moscow, PA 18444. Remember: payments are due monthly or can 
be made every 2 months, quarterly etc.. However, please remember to pay in 
advance.

ANYONE ENTERING THE STUDIO MUST WEAR A MASK FOR THE SAFETY OF
ALL, ESPECIALLY OUR UNVACCINATED YOUNGSTERS.

ALL STUDENTS MUST SIGN A WAIVERTHAT CAN BE FOUND AND PRINTED 
ON MY WEBSITE.  Please print, sign and return to the studio asap.  Waiver forms are 
also available at the studio.

It will be a happy day when this page no longer needs to be printed!  But until then, we 
will do our very best to keep everyone safe and dancing!  I will review this policy again 
after the holidays.  If you have any further concerns, please contact me.

Thank you,
Carmel Ardito & Staff


